
Looking to volunteer? 

Bell ringing runs from November

8th to December 24th

You are able to sign up day-of!

If you are younger than 16 you need a parent/guardian present while ringing

www.regestertoring.com

We’re looking for people who are: 

>  Dependable

>  Well-groomed 

>  Professional 

>  Friendly

>  Energetic

You should come dressed

for the weather!

Bell ringing will continue in rain

or snow, as well as hot and

cold weather. 

Ames Service Center

703 E. Lincoln Way

Ames, Iowa 50010

(515) 233-3567

You should be able to smile,

stay warm, and say thank you!

Give the Salvation Army a try!


